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The Committee would like to receive your 
brief as soon as possible, but not later than the end of 
December. However, we do not intend to hear all 
government departments and agencies and I will communicate 
with you again later on to let you know if and when your 
organization will be invited to appear.

Our only purpose in undertaking this new enquiry 
is to help improve the formulation and implementation of 
Canadian science policy. For this reason, we hope that 
we will get your full cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Maurice Lamontagne


